
Prof BS Saini 

From: "ashok dham" <placement_akd@yahoo.co.in>
Date: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 3:14 PM
To: "BS Saini Pbi Univ" <placement.brs@gmail.com>
Subject: Fw: Invitation to a State Level Mega Job Fair at CU Gharuan in association with Punjab Government
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Dr Balraj - pl post for 2015/2016/2017 batches. Thanks

Dr Dham
Placement Cell PUP

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Avnish Rao - CU <jointdrive@cumail.in>
To: Avnish Rao <avnish.crc@cgc.edu.in> 
Sent: Monday, 7 August 2017 5:47 PM
Subject: Invitation to a State Level Mega Job Fair at CU Gharuan in association with Punjab Government

Dear Sir / Madam,

Chandigarh University Gharuan, in association with Punjab Government, 
Department of Technical Education and Industrial Training, takes this opportunity 
to invite students from your institute to participate in the upcoming State Level Mega 
Job Fair for B.Tech, MCA, Diplomas, ITIs, MBA and Undergraduate courses. The 
details are as given below:

The State Government sponsored Mega Job Fair will have following features:

√ 11 Days of Mega Job Fair. Spread over 21st-Aug-17 to 31st-Aug-17. It will give 
students enough leverage to plan their visit to our campus for participation in the job 
fair.

√ On Line Registration. The students, willing to participate, will have option to register 
online at our university website.

Name of Event
State Level Mega Job Fair
(In association with Punjab Government, Department of 
Technical Education and Industrial Training)

Date(s) of Job Fair 21st August 2017 to 31st August 2017
Venue Chandigarh University, Gharuan

Stream Required
B.Tech, MCA, Diplomas, ITIs, MBA and Undergraduate 
courses

Batch(es) Passed out batched in 2017, 2016, 2015 and so on 
Documents for 
appearing in the 
placement process

• Latest updated resume
• Passport size photograph
• College ID card



√ Mammoth Participation. CU is reputed to be a hub of pool campuses over the 
years. This guarantees that top companies for all professional courses like B.Tech, 
MCA, Diplomas, ITIs, MBA and Undergraduate courses will visit the campus for 
hiring in very large number.

TPOs are requested to inform all the students of 2017, 2016, 2015 and earlier passed 
out batches accordingly and forward the list of participating students (as per attached 
format) at crc@cgc.edu.in latest by 10th August 2017 before positively.

For queries please feel free to contact us at: 9781925274, 0172-3984241.

Thanks and Regards

Avnish K. Rao

Asstt. Manager-Placement
Chandigarh Group of Colleges
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